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Statement on the retirement of City Manager  
 

WINTER SPRINGS, FL- The following is a statement from the City of Winter Springs on the 
retirement of City Manager  
 
“When Mr. Boyle announced his retirement from the City of Winter Springs, he made it 
clear that he would assist with any questions the Commission may have and make 
himself available should the City need his assistance. 
 
Mr. Boyle’s retirement was born out of a desire to step away from the city's day-to-day 
operations to focus more on his family.” 
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